
OFFICE OF GIFT PLANNING 

Dear 

Thank you for your generous support of the University of Oregon.  Deferred gifts like yours 
have a profound impact on our university, our students, and our commitment to excellence.  
They are greatly appreciated. 

Please include this form when you send your donation.  

Name: 

Date: 

Gift Amount:  

Please do not deposit this check upon receipt – please first consult with the deferred gifts team who will 
contact Office of Gift Planning regarding this gift. 
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